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Update on Suspension from Trading 
 

 

Cape Range Limited (Company) refers to the market announcement released by ASX on 

31 July 2018 in which ASX announced that the Company’s securities will remain suspended 

from trading under ASX Listing Rule 17.3, pending further queries by ASX. 

 

The Company wished to confirm that ASX has raised a concern with regard to recent 

trading in the Company’s securities and has notified the Company that it is investigating 

that trading activity. The Directors of the Company have assisted the ASX with all of their 

enquiries and will continue to assist ASX as and when required.  

 

The Company will continue to liaise with ASX to have the suspension lifted as soon as 

possible. In that regard, the Company has not received any indication from ASX with 

respect to when its securities will be re-instated to trading. 

 

Upon receipt of any further queries from ASX, the Company will provide responses to ASX 

in a timely manner to ensure that the suspension of the Company’s securities is lifted as 

soon as possible. 

 

The board thanks shareholders for its patience and continued support. 

 

 

Michael Higginson 

Director/Company Secretary  


